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Welcome to the first edition of our newsletter for the construction of the new Holmer Green Senior School Expansion

Project. Through these regular newsletters we will keep you informed of progress and forthcoming works.

We always endeavour to minimise any disruption or disturbance from our works, however, if you have any queries or

concerns please contact us by using the telephone and email details below.

James Carvalho, Senior Building Manager

Willmott Dixon Construction have been awarded the contract from Buckinghamshire Council to provide a new

Sports Hall and Classroom block, with Hard and Soft Landscaping areas, associated External Works and

Refurbishment works to the existing school.

We are due to commence the main construction works in November, with planned completion of our

construction works in November 2021.

Our current works on site include the following:

We have delivered our temporary offices via the Watchet Lane entrance and are nearing the completion of

erecting our perimeter hoarding. Our enabling works include the construction of a temporary access road,

which will be formed through the Senior School playing field.



Contact Details
If you need to contact us –

James Carvalho Senior Build Manager
Tel: 07814 997707
e-mail: james.carvalho@willmottdixon.co.uk

Matt Simmons Assistant Build Manager
Tel: 07779 969140
e-mail: matt.simmons@willmottdixon.co.uk

Matthew Weatherby Community Engagement Manager
Tel: 07976 811696
e-mail: matthew.weatherby@willmottdixon.co.uk

If you would like to help our environment by receiving further copies of the newsletter
by e-mail, please send your e-mail address to rsvp@willmottdixon.co.uk , stating
which project.

 Constructors should ensure sites appear professional and well
managed

 Constructors should give utmost consideration to their impact on
neighbours and the public

 Constructors should protect and enhance the environment

 Seeking sustainable solutions, and minimising waste, the carbon
footprint and resources.

 Constructors should attain the highest levels of safety performance

 Constructors should provide a supportive and caring working
environment

Following the completion of the access road, we will commence with excavating the existing ground to the old

tennis courts in preparation for pouring foundations. Progress photos coming soon…..

For more information regarding our build process, please feel free to speak to me and I will be more than

happy to talk you through our plans. I am sure you will see me in our red high visibility vest!

Working Closely with the Local Community

We are keen to promote the use of local labour, which will enable the people in the wider community to gain

valuable construction skills and technical knowledge. More information on this can be found by contacting our

Community Engagement Manager, whose details can be found below.

Soon, you will see our suggestion box fixed to our site hoarding and it would be great to hear about small

events for us to be involved with in the future. All suggestions are welcome, and we will inform you of any

activities we have planned!

Unfortunately, due to the current pandemic and health and safety reasons, we are requesting that no

visitors attend site. If you have any queries or would like to speak with a member of our team via phone or

email, please use the contact details below.

ABOUT US

Willmott Dixon was founded in 1852 and is now one of the UK’s largest privately owned construction companies. Based in Hertfordshire, the company is a committed

member of the Considerate Constructor Scheme. Each site will display a Considerate Constructor’s information board on the hoardings which includes contact details

for the site management team.

Safety is a priority. To maintain the highest standards, Willmott Dixon has a unique health and safety inspection regime to monitor each site’s compliance with in-

house best practice procedures and legislation.

Willmott Dixon believes actions speak louder than words when it comes to operating on a sustainable basis. All our sites adhere to Constructing Excellence’s

environmental KPIs, which set strict targets for dealing with key areas like waste, recycling, transport, water and energy usage. It is a founding member of the UK

Green Building Council to drive better sustainable standards in the built environment and is also a strategic partner of Forum for the Future.

Our Project Team


